Northumbria Police and Crime Panel
Proposed Precept for 2013/14
Report to the Police and Crime Commissioner

Northumbria Police and Crime Panel on 6 February 2013 considered the report of the
Police and Crime Commissioner on the proposed precept for Northumbria for 2013/14.

The Panel agreed to accept the Police and Crime Commissioner’s proposed increase in
the precept of 3.5%.

The Panel also RECOMMENDED that during 2013/14 the Police and Crime Commissioner
should undertake a comprehensive engagement process with the Panel members and the
Leaders and Elected Mayor of its constituent councils on the preparation of the precept
and budget for 2014/15 for the following reason:

e To enable all parties to work together to achieve further efficiencies, where
possible.

Signed

el

Councillor Peter Mole
Chair of Northumbria Police and Crime Panel

Date: 7 February 2013



